
December 11, 1963 

Ur. Charles W. Stevey 
1608 22nd Avenue, N 
Nashville 8, Tennessee 

Dear Sir: 

Your letters have been forwarded to the 
authorities who are in touch with Yrs. 
Oswald. This department can not take any 
further action in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 

J. S. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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